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Board of Works Meeting – December 10, 2024

To:   Board of Works
        Clerk Treasurer’s Office

I respectfully request the Board of Works approve the professional agreement amendment proposal from DLZ engineering in the amount of $254,500.00. This is a continuation of the previous agreement we had with DLZ regarding the planning and design of the Park Cemetery expansion project. The original agreement was for 30% plans which has been completed. This amendment proposing the design and planning to 100% and get us ready for the construction phase. This is a very important project to the cemetery as we are running out of room quickly. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your consideration. 


Tyler Rankins
Street Commissioner
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